
 
 
 

 

Old Park School 
Thorns Road 
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DY5 2JY

 Tel: 01384 818905 
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Headteacher:  Miss J Colbourne 
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          18th March 2022 
 
 
Dear Old Park Families 
 
 
Each year, Down Syndrome International invites everyone across the world to wear odd 
socks to support World Down Syndrome Day to signify the uniqueness of the triplication of 
the 21st chromosome which causes Down Syndrome. 
 
To support Down Syndrome International’s Lots of Socks campaign and to celebrate World 
Down Syndrome Day, children are invited to wear odd socks to school on Monday 21st 
March 2022.  
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Kind Regards 

 
 
Jodie Colbourne 
Head Teacher 
 
 
 

 


